
 

Moving On – Year 6 to Year 7 
Transition 

Date Wednesday 21st September 2022 

Time 

 

Evening 6.00 – 7.30 pm 
Session will be held virtually via Zoom 

About 

A free workshop for parents with children moving 
up to secondary school. Covering areas including the 
process & practicalities of applying, being prepared, 

homework, staying safe 
and settling in 

    

For more details and to book, please email: 

jan.nethercoat@hobbshillwood.herts.sch.uk 

Please include contact details and  

name of child’s school when booking 

Tel: 01442 401222 Ext: 5 
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